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Subject: Connect Americas 2012 Summit 
 

Dear Ms Fraser, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your participation in the Connect Americas 2012 
Summit organized by the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) in partnership with the Inter-
American Telecommunication Commission (CITEL), the Technical Regional Commission for 
Telecommunications (COMTELCA) and the Caribbean Telecommunications Union (CTU). Your support 
certainly contributed to the success of this event.  

The Summit, the fourth in a series of ITU-led Connect summits, succeeded in its goal of helping to mobilize 
the human, financial and technical resources needed to connect the unconnected and to strengthen the 
role of ICT as the engine of economic prosperity and sustainable development, as well as poverty reduction 
in the Americas region. 

I look forward to future opportunities of cooperation. 

Yours sincerely 

[Original signed] 

Brahima Sanou 
Director 
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